May 2, 2014

Cheyenne and Arapaho Television
CATV-47 (K47MU-D)

PO Box 167

Concho, OK 73022

Re: Letter of Support
Dear Mr. Burleson:

The Cheyenne and Arapaho Housing Authority supports the Cheyenne and Arapaho Television (CATV47) in
their efforts to promote educational programming to viewers. Many times, people have expressed their
pleasure with segments they have seen on the station about our tribes. I believe this is an excellent way of
promoting our heritage to the public.

The Cheyenne and Arapaho Housing Authority is interested in underwriting segments on homeownership
topics this coming year. It is our goal to educate our tribal members and the general public on the positive
aspects of our mission.

Thank you for this opportunity to support a great television station and recognize their efforts in promoting our
tribes in a positive way to the general viewing audience. Please contact me if you have any questions or if I
may be of additional assistance.
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Bill TalhBear, Executive Director
Cheyenne-Arapaho Housing Authority
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